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24. Staff Training 
It is our policy to employ a high level of practitioners who already hold a full and relevant child care, learning and development qualification.  Should a potential member of staff display the ability and qualities required, whilst showing a willingness to undertake studies that will lead to gaining a qualification; we are keen to support this.  
Staff are made aware of any relevant training and courses currently available and consideration will always be given to making time available for attendance and the payment of course fees (it is however more convenient if training takes place outside of the staff member’s working hours). Staff are invited to consult the Local Authority website for training and development opportunities, or the handbook that is located in the kitchen.  Please make sure you are aware of staff repayment of fees for courses and dbs that forms part of your working contract.
Staff meetings and appraisals will provide us with the opportunity to discuss any training needs.  In-house training takes place as required, dependent on the volume of new staff members, changes in legislation and generally the need to remain focused on what constitutes best practice.
We actively participate in the government’s NVQ training program and graduate leader training with University institutions, dependent on the needs of the staff member.
Staff will receive half time back for any training/meetings that management ask you to attend outside of their working hours. Any voluntary time spent in the setting will be discussed on an individual circumstances basis and therefore time back will be awarded at the managers discretion.
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